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Dear Examining Authority

I would like to add my agreement to "A split decision".

I have been following almost all of the hearings and I have read and totally endorse the
paper submitted by SEAS.
1.The offshore turbines are recommended for consent.
2.The onshore infrastructure is rejected in favour of full consideration of better locations at
a brown field site where the adverse impacts are minimised.
A "split decision" would allow no time to be wasted with respect to the offshore turbines
and allow a proper consideration of realistic brownfield sites. The White Paper specifically
makes this clear.

M C Jones 
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